
Clark County Public Art Committee Meeting  
August 23, 2016 at 3:30 pm  
Winchester Cultural Center 

 
I. MEETING OPENING: Michael Ogilvie opened the meeting. In attendance: committee 
members – Keith Conley, Vicki Richardson, Louisa McDonald and Rebecca Holden. 
Excused: Eric Strain, Patty Dominguez and Robert Fielden. Staff: Michael Ogilvie and Julie 
Navis.  
 
II. MINUTES - Keith moved to approve July 26, 2016 minutes, Vicki seconded. The 
motion passed unanimously.  
 
 
III. APPROVAL OF AGENDA - Keith moved to approve agenda, Rebecca seconded. 
The motion passed unanimously.  
 
IV. West Flamingo Senior Center – presentation from Diane Bush – For Discussion and 
possible action 
 
Diane Bush could not make it to the meeting for the presentation. Michael said we could 
save this until the next meeting. Michael showed photos of the potential areas around the 
building. No action was taken and this has been tabled until the next meeting. 
 
V. Centered 2 – For Discussion and possible action 

 
Michael announced that the K.D. Matheson piece from Centered 1 was installed and also 
vandalized shortly after. The crack in the sculpture is at the base, which can be fixed on 
site. Louisa suggested installing and investigating surveillance at some of our public art 
pieces that may be vulnerable. Michael said he would look into it. Michael suggested doing 
Centered 2 down Pecos because the County owns Pecos. Michael said he doesn’t have a 
forecasted budget yet for 2018. Keith asked what the budget was for Centered 1. Michael 
said $175,000. Louisa asked what would be the advantage of limiting it to one street. 
Michael said it was mentioned by Eric and he’s not sure what he was thinking what the 
advantage would be. Michael said personally he thinks it could be like a singular road 
gallery. Vicki thinks before we vote on Centered 2 that we should evaluate Centered 1 first 
and see how it has been received by the public. Also, it would be good to look at spots that 
already have cameras in place since current centered pieces are being vandalized. Michael 
agrees with Vicki on calculating the public’s response and the political response to this. The 
committee members agreed that they should have a map of the County to see where the 
can put projects. Keith suggested getting a big board with a map printed on it. Keith said 
with the Centered 2 project placing them around the County in outlying areas should be 
considered. Rebecca asked if these were permanent or temporary. Michael said there was 
a discussion to make them temporary in the initial planning stages, but the final decision 
made by the committee was to make them permanent. No action was taken and the 
committee decided to table this for the next meeting. 
 
VI. COMMENTS BY GENERAL PUBLIC: None 
 
VII. The next meeting will be held Tuesday, September 27, 2016, at the Winchester Cultural 
Center.  
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VIII. Adjournment - For Possible Action  
 

Keith motioned for adjournment, Louisa seconded. The motion passed unanimously. 

 

 


